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Settlement Sustainability and Greenfield Site Allocations in the Horsham Local Development Framework
FOREWORD

A key aim of the Horsham District Local Development Framework is to ensure that development takes place in the most sustainable locations possible within the context of this District. To assist this, settlements in the District have been categorised in a sustainability hierarchy, based upon the range of services and facilities present in different settlements. 
The District Council consulted on the potential approach through the ‘Issues and Options’ and ‘Preferred Options’ stages of the Local Development Framework and, as a result, decided that it was necessary to commission a specific study to review and update the hierarchy and re-examine potential housing allocation sites in light of the results. 
The study, undertaken for the District Council by consultants, Land Use Consultants, was finalised in September 2005 and has helped in informing the content of the Submission Core Strategy of the Local Development Framework. The study report is published in full as a Background Document to the Local Development Framework Submission documents. The intention will be to keep the situation under review with regard to the relative sustainability of  development within the District and the extent to which the policy framework set out address the issues raised by the consultants. 
